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18th June 1985

Mr Sid Cordle
6 Burnside Avenue
Sheffield
S8 9FR

Many thanks for your letter of 9th June. Thank you, too, for

the interest you are taking in the needs and cases of working

miners, particularly those who are seeking transfers to other pits.

I have myself recently had meetings with Tony Ellis, Ron Catherall
and others, and have got a fairly clear idea of the general and
individual problems which exist. I ern also quite closely in touch
with David Hunt, the Minister concerned at the Department of
Energy, and with iyiike Eaton, the North Yorkshire NCE; Area
Director. We are looking carefully at individual cases and doing
everything we can to help. The help will include as many transfers
as practicable to other pits, e.g. in Selby.

If you have the name and address of an individual working miner
who is served notice of compulsory redundancy which he does not
want to accept, please let me have these details at once.

Mkhael Alison



RKSH IRE AREA CONSERVATIVE TRADE UNIONISTS
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